
ATTENTION THIS HEARING HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL 
SEPTEMBER 17, 2024, AT 5:30 PM AT THE CITYHALL. 
 
THE PREVIOUSLY SCHEDULED CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Wagner will hold a public meeting on September 12, 2024, at 
5:30PM, at Wagner City Hall to discuss possible applications for funding under the State Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and to gather residents’ ideas for possible activities to be 
included in the application. The purpose of this hearing is to review CDBG eligible activities and collect 
residents’ views on housing and community development needs that will improve livability within the 
community.  
 
The City of Wagner anticipates applying for CDBG funds during the upcoming application round. The 
maximum amount of funds available per application is $2,000,000.  A range of activities that may be 
undertaken include Public Infrastructure, Community Facilities, Demolition, and Workforce Training.   
 
The City of Wagner is proposing to submit a CDBG application in the amount of $900,000 for 
Replacement of water and sewer lines within the Highway 46 corridor that will cost an estimated 
$1,760,000. Information related to this project will be available for review prior to the public hearing as of 
August 30, 2024, at Wagner City Hall, between the hours of 9am-4pm Monday-Friday.   
 
Interested citizens are invited to provide comments regarding these issues either at the public hearing or 
by prior written statement. Written comments should be submitted to The City of Wagner no later than 
4:00 PM on September 11, 2024, in order to ensure placement of such comments in the official record of 
the public hearing proceedings. A plan to minimize displacement and assist those displaced has been 
prepared by the City of Wagner and is also available to the public. This project will not result in 
displacement of any persons or businesses. 
 
Persons with disabilities or non-English speaking persons who wish to attend the public hearing and need 
assistance should contact Debbie Houseman (605-384-3741 no later than 48 hours prior to the meeting 
date to allow for necessary arrangements. Every effort will be made to make reasonable 
accommodations for these persons. 

For additional information or to submit written comments, send to the City of Wagner, Debbie Houseman, 
City Administrator, PO Box 40, Wagner South Dakota 5738, 605-384-3741.  

 


